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Dear Customer, 
 
Please be informed about the phase out of our two Fast Track Ethernet Switches. 
The two discontinued models are FTS 3100-A (p/n: 20781104000) and FTS 3082-ASFP 
(20781104300). 
 
 
Below are two new Fast Track products that can be ordered as direct replacements for the 
discontinued variants. Please note that the new models have exactly the same physical and 
electrical characteristics when compared to the phased out products. 
 

New Part Number New Switch Name Replacement For 
20781104001 Ha-VIS FTS 3100-A-PTP 20781104000 
20781104301 Ha-VIS FTS 3082-ASFP-PTP 20781104300 

 
Please note that the replacement FTS products have additional functionalities such as hardware 
based Precision Time Protocol (PTP acc. to IEEE 1588 v2) and Media Redundancy Protocol 
(MRP).  
 
 
The last time buy for the phased out models is November 2016. 
 
For the last time buy please contact our customer service team (1-866-278-0306, 
stkcheck@HARTING.com). 
 
In case of questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our technical support. 
 
Technical Support E-mail: TechSupportUS@HARTING.com 
 
Technical Support Phone Number: 866-278-0306 (Select option 3 for technical support). 


